
 
 

 

Livonia Public Schools 
Director of Business Services 

 

Date: May 21, 2013 
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
  
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re: Discussion of Preliminary Livonia Public Schools 2013-14 Budget 
 

We would like to continue the discussion regarding the preliminary budget projections for 
the 2013-14 school year at the Tuesday, May 28, 2013 Finance Committee. Please 
include this item on the agenda.  Thank you. 
 
 
LA/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


